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: grapple369@bigpond.com

Thank you for your email to the Attorney-General, Hon Martin Pakula MP. This is an
automatically generated response.

A State Election will be held on Saturday 24 November 2018 and the Government will shortly be
entering into caretaker mode. Due to the upcoming election, there may be delays in responding
to correspondence.

Thank you again for your email.
Regards

Office of the Hon Martin Pakula MP

Attorney-General and Minister for Racing

Level 26, 121 Exhibition Street

Melbourne VIC 3000

Ph: 03 8684 1111 E: attorney-general@justice.vic.gov.au
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